

Rick Staly, Sheriff

FLAGLER COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE

"An honor to serve, a duty to protect."

MEMORANDUM

Date:

March 19, 2018

To:

Undersheriff Jack Bisland

From:

Sheriff Rick Staly

Subject:

Internal Inquiry FCSO Case# 2018-002

Upon my review of the inquiry on Sergeant John Bray and Deputy Jeffrey Puritis that was completed on February 15, 2018, I am directing that this inquiry be re-opened and a thorough and in depth internal investigation be conducted on all allegations including these deputies along with Deputy John Freshcorn and any other FCSO employees that may be implicated during the internal investigation.

Proudly Serving the Community for 100 Years — Centennial Anniversary 1917 - 2017 An Accredited Law Enforcement Agency





